
Follow-Up on Kidney Function Monitoring 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on your recent kidney function 

monitoring results from your last appointment on [Insert Date of Appointment]. 

As we discussed, it is important to regularly monitor your kidney function to ensure that we can 

address any changes promptly. Your recent test results indicated [insert summary of results, e.g., 

"some variability in your creatinine levels"], and I would like to discuss the next steps. 

Please let me know a convenient time for us to discuss your results in detail. It's essential we 

work together to maintain your kidney health. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


